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Campus Updates 

● Two residents in the Health Care Center Rehab unit have tested positive for 
COVID. In addition, one staff member in Rehab and one dining staff member 
tested positive. 

Staff who may have been exposed to these individuals have been contacted and 

are all being tested.  

All residents who had direct contact with these individuals are being tested 
and families were notified. Fully vaccinated residents who test negative do not 
need to be placed into isolation. Residents who are not fully vaccinated, will be 
placed in droplet/contact precautions for a minimum of 7 days. Residents with 
direct contact will be retested in 5 to 7 days. 

The risk of contracting COVID is very real and we are seeing more vaccinated 
people become infected. Being vaccinated helps reduce symptoms if you 
become infected and helps prevent serious illness and hospitalization. Being 
vaccinated also helps reduce the spread of COVID. To increase your protection, 
the CDC is now advising everyone over the age of 18 to get a booster shot. 
Booster shots are available at local CVS and Walgreens pharmacies, at many 
urgent care clinics and at your doctors office. Please consider giving yourself 
and others the added benefit of protection from the booster shot. If you are 
apprehensive for yourself or your loved one, please speak with your 
doctor. 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas! 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


